
Chairman Floyd Prozanski 
Senate Committee on Judiciary 
900 court St NE 
Salem, OR  97301 
 
RE:  SB 638 Support 
 
Dear Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 
As President of Northwest Animal Companions, a non-profit rescue established in 2004, we STRONGLY 
encourage you to support SB 638.  We work very hard to ensure that Oregon animals have loving, safe 
homes and would certainly join other rescue organizations in placing dogs/cats covered under this 
Senate Bill.  Each and every one of them deserves a home. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Elaine Hartman 
Northwest Animal Companions 
503-421-6843 
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